
 

 

 

Pre-Filing Notice – Notice is hereby given that the Green Hills Public Library 

District, at 10331 S. Interlochen Drive, Palos Hills, Illinois, will be open from 9:00 

A.M. to 5:00 P.M. on November 12, 13, 14, 15, 2024 and 9:00 A.M. to 5:00 P.M. 

on November 18, 2024 for the purpose of accepting candidate petitions for the 

Consolidated Election to be held April 1, 2025, for the following offices: 

Public Library District Board Trustees – three (3) four-year terms and  

one (1), 2-year term 

 

 


